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EmergencyR IAssi e@treasury.gov <emergencyrentalassistance@treasury.gov> Wed, Jan 11, 2023 at 10:23 AM
To: "leo.lew@pinal.gov" <leo.lew@pinal.gov>, "heather.patel@pinal.gov" <heather.patel@pinal.gov>

Dear ERA2 Recipient:

The U.S. Department of the Treasury (“Treasury”) issued Reallocation Guidance for the Emergency Rental Assistance program under the American Recovery Program (ERA2), on
March 30, 2022, and updated this Guidance on June 28, 2022 and November 15, 2022. Your jurisdiction requested to receive funds being reallocated by another grantee in your state.
This letter is to notify you that Treasury approved your request.

Please note that if you requested reallocated funds in excess of the amount that the transferring entity in your state has agreed to transfer or in excess of what is reasonable based on your
previous expenditure rates, Treasury will reduce the transfer amount accordingly.

Sincerely,
Emergency Rental Assistance Team
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https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/ERA2-Reallocation-Guidance-March-30-2022.pdf
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